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This law would make it confusing for the average person to know when/where they 

can legally carry a firearm.  These gun free zones only serve to make it easier for 

someone intent on doing harm to carry out their attack.  The shooter in Buffalo,NY 

specifically targeted that location knowing his victims would most likely be unarmed 

and unable to defend themselves.  Having worked for nearly 30 years in public 

safety, I can honestly say this bill will do nothing to stop supposed "gun violence" and 

will only serve to infringe on our rights as guaranteed by the US Constitution.  Please 

vote no on the bill. 


